
20/02/2021 

MRS Roslyn Tebble 
39 Grandview PDE 
Mona Vale NSW 2103 
rostebble@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Please don’t go ahead with over development plans for Robertson Road Newport. So many 
people in this area depend on the village lifestyle for social connection. It’s what we cherish as 
local residents. A subtle low rise development with restaurants and outdoor seating ... not 
underground parking and congestion . Please. 

Sent: 20/02/2021 7:00:25 PM
Subject: Online Submission


